order at 11:30 a.m. on Monday,

	the Seaview in 2010 and noted that the purchase provided housing opportunities for our students. We intend to stay connected with the new owners. However, the timing has worked out perfectly, and we are excited about the number of places in Atlantic City that are interested in providing internships and other opportunities for our students.  Mayor of Galloway, Tony Coppola, Jr. stated that he appreciates the investment Stockton has made in a very valuable asset in the township and believes that the improvements will be very attractive to a new owner.  Chair Deininger thanked the Mayor and the Township Council for their support.
Next Regularly Scheduled Meeting	The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 2, 2018 at 4:30 p.m. in the Board of Trustees Room, Campus Center.
Adjournment	Upon a motion duly made by Trustee Ciccone and seconded by Trustee Schoffer , the Board voted to adjourn the meeting at 12:30 p.m.

For the Board, Susan Davenport, Executive Vice President, Chief of Staff and Assistant Secretary to the Board

Approved by the Board of Trustees on May 2, 2018.